From: Iain 
Sent: 04 May 2017 18:03
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application 15/00837/OUT

Planning application 15/00837/OUT

I wish to object to this application. This is the final piece of a beautiful area that existed prior to the creation of Langford. It may only be a remnant of what it was but it is all that is left. It is full of wildlife and flora. 

The developers have destroyed much of the beauty of Bicester. Leave some for us and nature. For goodness sake please reject the application.

Iain Belton

9 Lyneham Road

Bicester

Ox26 4FN 

